Bardsey Neighbourhood Plan – Working Group

Notes on a meeting of the working party which took place on 21st February 2012. Present Mike Bosomworth (MB), Rachael Proctor (RP) and Ed Stentiford (ES). ES had an earlier meeting with Geoffrey Tatman who was unable to make the later meeting and his comments were brought to the meeting.
General matters that were raised during discussion
1. Bardsey is currently classified as having ‘significant urban development potential’ based on having an infrastructure with a school, pub, church, children’s playground and a range of sports facilities. The implications of this for development are not clear but it would put Bardsey potentially in line for more development than villages without this designation. 
Question to ask – who is responsible for this classification?
2. We should look to getting Sustrans involved in the path/cycle route developments in and around Bardsey to incorporate into the NP. 
Action – MB to suggest some contacts
3. Affordable housing - Information from John Proctor indicated that some form of affordable housing has to be considered if a development has more than 15 dwellings. Most of the sites indicated in the SHLAA would come into this category.

NP needs to identify whether or not affordable housing is an important issue
4. Skills needed when the steering group is formed include:

· Town planning/architecture;

· Highways/transport and related traffic skills;

· Education – needs for Bardsey and surrounding areas;

· Planning (housing);

· Environmental/conservation;

· Legal; and 

· presentation skills for documentation, etc

5. Steering group needs to define the strategy for Bardsey to cover issues such as: 

· Is it a dormitory for Leeds; or

· Is it a town/village in its own right

Running the public meeting
It was thought that the best way to start the meeting on 15th March would be to ask Andy Birkbeck to introduce the issues covered by the NP in general terms, his presentation would be followed by John Proctor giving his views as a resident and councillor. John or Andy to indicate the types of skills needed on the Steering Group which would be formed to deliver the NP.

The meeting would then be thrown open to take questions from the residents and find out if any could volunteer the skills needed to draw up the Bardsey NP.

Action - ES to sort out if a suitable powerpoint projection system could be set up in the Village Hall.
Date of next meeting – Tuesday 28th March 8pm in the Bingley Arms
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